A Berkeley

Weathersfield Service Group

Manager’s Report

December 31, 2015
Financials
Financials are posted on the community website.
Bob & Tara continue to meet monthly to discuss WSG financials.
Work Orders
Since the last report, we have 5 new work orders & have closed 8 work orders.

Landscaping

Ruppert has now complete the fall/winter trimming. They are currently on a 10-day schedule.
At that time, they will mow, if necessary, blow leaves and do additional trimming if needed.

As a reminder, Christmas tree removal will be on the first visit after New Year’s and then two
weeks later. Please remember to bring your tree to the common area so that they can be

removed in an orderly fashion.

Special Projects

The outside light project has begun and is progressing nicely. Peggy is working closely with
Zana on this project.

Website
Monthly, sometimes more often, updates continue on the community website. As always,

Berkeley does not charge WSG for routine updates (ex, posting financials, manager reports,
etc.) to this website.
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